
Minutes of Pre-Proposal Conference for 
Construction Supervision of Civil Works on R14 Balti-Sarateni 

RFP # 06/2010 
 

December 9, 2010; 10:00 a.m. (local time) 
 

The conference was held at the State Road Administration office and attended by the following 
representatives: 
 
Client’s representatives 

 Mr. Fiodor Grebencio, Deputy Chief-Manager of State Road Administration  
 Mr. Gheorghe Curmei, Director of Investment Department, State Road Administration 
 Mr. Ion Ciubotaru, Chief of Procurement Service, State Road Administration  
 Mr. Martin Bennett, IEMC, Scott Wilson Ltd 

 
Consultant’s representative: 
 
1. Swedish National Road Consulting AB (SweRoad) in association with WSP 

International Sweden AB  
 Mr. Anders Buhrman 

 
2. Louis Berger SAS 

 Mr. Remus Ambrus,  
 

 
The Conference: 
 
Additional to questions that were clarified before this conference, the consultants made the 
following questions: 
 
Question 1: 
Can the R14 proposal take account of the M2 proposal? 

Answer 1: 
The R14 Construction Supervision proposals will be evaluated based on the Request for 
Proposals and will be treated separately. 
  
Question 2: 
Can some of the same staff be proposed as the M2 Proposal? 

Answer 2: 
It is the Consultant's choice to select the staff.  
The Consultant should demonstrate his capacity to undertake the R14 services, taking full 
account of ITC Sub-clause 6.4 (Availability of Professional staff/experts). 

 


